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Dear Governor Kotek 

OPB reports this morning on your hopes to break Oregon 50 year old land use laws. 

I am very disappointed that you’ve fallen for the old trick of needing farmland to build 

on. It seems by this action you find Semi-conductors are more important than our 

choice Oregon land. 

Please turn into the Governor who stewards our lands, not semi conductors . 

Sincerely 

Adrienne Stacey 

        


